
Work performed this week (6-12 to 6-16): 
Storm sewer was installed at Davis Street and Wilson Drive, Fox Place and Fox Drive, and Orchard Court 
at Wilson Place.  Watermain was chlorinated and flushed.  Bacteria test samples were taken on 
Wednesday and passing results were obtained Friday. 
  
Work to be performed next week (6-12 to 6-19): 
Monday-Friday: Water Services 
  
Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 
  
All addresses planned for services except those with wells may be installed next week. 
  
Issues: 
128 Fox Drive service very close to brand new pavement.  Proposed to move new service valve away 
from drive to allow better maintenance access in the future.  Outlet of orchard court storm sewer to be 
moved further north to avoid installing directly under gas line for install, slope of outlet pipe to be 
flattened. 
 
 
 
General Comments: 
Additional Short Side Service added at 128 Fox Drive 
Additional Short Side Service added at 140 Fox Drive  
Additional Short Side Service added at 1 Orchard Point (Keeping 1” copper pipe in place from 
chlorination and adding service shut off valve) 
  
Malley and Pure plumbing are to schedule meetings with each of the landowners requiring well 
abandonment and new plumbing.  Malley/Pure plumbing to provide a schematic/plan that the 
landowner signs off on submits to Spicer Group for material review. 

 


